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WB: 7th January  

 

During the first week back we will be learning all 
about Winter and the animals that live in cold places 
all around the world. Keep our fingers crossed for a 
little snow so we can investigate what it feels like 
and looks like. We will also be making penguins and 
learning how to move like one.  

 

 

 

WB: 22th January   

 
 

This week we will be reading We’re going on Bear 
hunt.” We will be using our senses and going on a 
bear foot walk. We will also be making a sandwich 
and eating it with our favorite bear.   

 

We are going to learn all about prepostions, in, under 
and on top.  

 
 

WB: 15th January  

 
 

This week we will be learning about a little boy who goes on a snowy walk. We will discover 
what he does during his little adventure. We will be investigating ice and snow. Make sure 
your child wraps up warm during these two weeks, we will be spending a lot of time outdoors 
investigating the weather and the changes we can see. To warm up after a day outdoors we 
will be making vegetable soup, using out fine motor skills to cut the vegetables up.  

Parental contact 

We have lots of ways to communicate with you about your child in nursery. Arbour is used by 
the school to send in-app messages and emails. You will receive our weekly newsletter each 
week by email.   
In nursery each Monday we will be sharing our weekend news and Friday is show and tell day. 
You can share photos of your show and tell and your exciting news to our nursey email. 

NurserySubmissions@smartmat.org.uk 
 

Muddy Monday’s 

Due to it being very cold in these Winter months 
Muddy Monday’s will be on hold.  
 
We will restart our muddy Monday’s in the spring 
when the ground isn’t frozen.  
 

  

 
Mrs Somers 

Teacher  

 
 

Information  

Library books are changed 
every Friday. Please make sure 
your child brings their book 
back so they can visit the 
library and choose a new book.  
 
P.E 
Is now on a Friday. 
Please wear suitable clothing 
and footwear.  
 
 
 
 

 
Mrs Khelly 

TA  

 
Miss Watts 

TA 

WB: 10th February  

                     
 
This week we will be reading ‘Lost and found’ A story 
about a penguin who is a little lost and finds a friend.  
We will trying to help the penguin find his way home. 
We will be also looking at how to be a good friend.  
We will also be finding lots of informarion about 
boats. And looking at all different boats.  
During this week wew ill also be looking at how 
umbella’s work and making a class umbrella, looking 
at what material is best to use.  
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